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From: Annette Basile 

To: greyhoundracing
Subject: Greyhound racing in NSW

 
I would like to add my voice to the inquiry into Greyhound racing in NSW. 
You have no doubt received numerous submissions outlining the cruelty behind this industry. I'm not going to 
make those points again, I just want to give the dogs my support in this. 

I appreciate yours is no easy task and there are certain realities to deal with. But you are in the position to help 
these dogs. Will you be brave and ignore the industry lobby groups? Will you make decisions you will one day 
look back on and feel proud of?  
 
There is no animal that has bonded with humanity like the dog - they deserve better from us.  
 
Thanks for your time. 
Annette Basile 

 




